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Dear Supporter,

It has been our  honor and privilege over the past seven years to be able to participate in the Police Unity Tour. This year will be our eighth, and it would not be possible without the generous contributions made from local Hopkinton businesses like yours. This year we will be riding with members of the Police Unity Tour Chapter II, and will be riding in honor of the 144 police officers that lost their lives in the line of duty, which includes Auburn Police Officer Ronald Tarentino Jr. and Massachusetts State Trooper Thomas L. Clardy.

The Police Unity Tour Chapter II consists of Law Enforcement Officers bicycling from New Jersey to Washington D.C. to honor Fallen Officers who have died in the line of duty. The primary purpose of the Police Unity Tour is to raise awareness of the Police Officers who have died in the line of duty and raise monetary support and awareness of the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund and Museum located in Washington D.C.

The 4 day Police Unity Tour will be begin in South Jersey on May 9,2017 visiting some of the towns where officers have fallen in the line of duty before departing the state enroute to the nation's capital. The police officers will ride close to 300 miles enroute to the National Law Enforcement Memorial in Washington DC. The Police Unity Tour is a non-profit organization under section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue code. (Tax Identification Number 20-8960869 )

The National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial was founded in 1983 by members of the United States Congress, who wanted to recognize the services and sacrifices of all enforcement officers who have ever died in the line of duty. Unlike other memorials in our nation's capital, this memorial will continue to grow each year as we honor the officers that have made the ultimate sacrifice.

The National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund Includes

· Operating a Memorial Visitors Center and Museum

· Researching old and new deaths of officers killed in the line of duty

· Conducting ceremonies and other events at the Memorial

· Working towards preventing police fatalities

· Helping families of fallen officers in their time of need

· Recognizing the anniversaries of all line of duty deaths

· Maintenance of the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial

Please find a self-addressed stamped envelope along with this letter and sponsor form. If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact us at the Hopkinton Police Department, (508)4973401 or by email to aonei1@hopkintonpd.org, svanraalten@hopkintonpd.org, wburchard@hopkintonpd.org 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and recognition.
Respectfully,

__________________



__________________


____________________

Sgt. Aaron O’Neil



Sgt. Scott van Raalten


Det. William Burchard
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POLICE UNITY TOUR SPONSOR

Name_____________________________________________________________________

Company_________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________________________

Email_____________________________________________________________________

Phone Number__________________________________________________________

Thanks again for your support,

Aaron, Scott and William

*Please make Checks or Money Orders out to: Police Unity Tour
Police Unity Tour

Hopkinton Police

74 Main Street

Hopkinton, MA 01748

(508)497-3401
